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DATE:  December 1, 2015  
 
TO:  BPA Health Provider Network 
 
FROM:  Rosie Andueza, SUD Operations Program Manager 

Idaho Department of Health and Welfare 
  Division of Behavioral Health (DBH)  
 
SUBJECT: Changes to Pregnant Women/Women with Children (PW/WC) Client Population Eligibility     
 
 
Please be aware that as of December 2, 2015, there will be changes to the eligibility requirements for the 
PW/WC population. Currently, PW/WC funding is for women who are pregnant or have dependent 
children under age 13  Due to the high expenditure rate of PW/WC funding and projected overspend, 
PW/WC eligibility will be modified to assist: 
 

 Pregnant women 

 Women with dependent children 6 and under 
 
DBH will continue to monitor the intake rate and expenditures for this population and adjust eligibility as 
necessary. If you have any questions about PW/WC funding or the eligibility requirements please contact  
BPA Health at 1-800-922-3406.    
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